
- 

/(1/14/2008) O~t ical  Svstern ~ 

DeCarlo; 
4:24 

Subjed: CA. 

- 
Office: 

>>> 4:19 >>> 

expressing 

11:OO 5:00 

- 

>>> <~lahdesian@amall.corn> 3:35 >>> 
Ca. 

PG&E 

+brent 
+rylah haus+ 

+503.FIR.BITE+ 

Docket - Fwd: Re: Power Plant in Eureka CA. Paae 1 

From: John Kessler 
To: Docket Optical System 
CC: Alvin Greenberg; Brewster Birdsall; Keith Golden; Lisa Matt... 
Date: 1/14/2008 PM 

Fwd: Re: Power Plant in Eureka 

Please docket to HBRP (06-AFC-7). 

Thank you, 

John 

John S. Kessler 
CEC Project Manager 

916-654-4679 
Cell: 530-306-5920 
Fax: 916-654-4421 

John Kessler 1/14/2008 
Dear Mr. Black: 

PM 

Thank you for your note comments and concerns about the proposed Humboldt Bay Repowering Project. We are 
looking at the potential for public health risk very carefully, and will continue to do so until we are satisfied that the project will not 
pose a significant risk. The methods for analyzing health risks are very conservative, helping us to hopefully play i t  safe when 
quantifying the potential risk, and for forming the basis as to how the risk can be mitigated. 

Please feel free to contact me for updates on this issue. We will be discussing Public Health and ways to reduce exposure to diesel 
emissions at our Workshop this Wednesday, January 16th starting at AM, and again at PM. The workshop will be held 
at the Humboldt Bay Power Plant Assembly Room, if you are able to join us. 

Thank you for your comments. 

Sincerely, 

John 

John S. Kessler 
CEC Project Manager 
Office: 916-654-4679 
Cell: 530-306-5920 
Fax: 916-654-4421 

"brent black" 1/14/2008 PM 
I just found out about a proposed power plant going in Eureka Ihope this does not go through. The diesel generators pose a 
HUGE cancer risk, to my family that live a short distance away on Humboldt Hill. And Although Ido not currently live in Eureka, I 
plan to live there with my children in the future, and if there is health risks such as the power plant, Ireally question my future 
plans to move back to Eureka and Humboldt County in general, if this where to happen. There are many power alternatives 
available, and becoming available that do not impose health risks, such as what is being proposed at the plant. 

Iask you please to stop this action, for the benefit of my Parents, Grandparents, Myself, and most importantly, the Children. I f  you 
could forward this to whomever will be able to take action that would be appreciated as well. I f  you would like to contact me, Ican 
be reached at 503-347-2483. I f  this power plant becomes a diesel powered plant, i t  will destroy so many people lives, and vitality. 
The increased cancer risk is not worth it, in any way, shape or form. 

Thank you for your time, 

Brent 

black+ 
design 


